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January 16, 1950. 

Mr. R. A. Gibson, 
Deputy Commissioner, Northwest Territories, 

Ottawa, Ontario. 

Dear Lir. Gibson, 

Replying to your letter of January 6th. I have noted 

the contents, and shall try to carry them out, as far as they 

refer to me. At present several routine urine specimens are 

)eing analysed for arsenic. These analysis have been done so 

far by the Provincial Analyst in Edmonton, Alberta without cost. 

However there are certain shipping charges and could you tell 

me to what department these accounts should be sent? 

Yours very truly, 

( signed) B. Mirrick 

for 0. L. Stanton, 2,.D. 
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